
BUSINESS OF THE MONTH 
Congratulations to Brookshire Brothers Pharmacy! 

 
NON-PROFIT BUSINESS OF THE MONTH 

Congratulations to Kirbyville Consolidates Independent School District! 
(non-profit sign will be at the Administration office) 

 
Chamber president Kellie Ford, also recognizes other businesses on Facebook with “Main Street 

Mention” and “Business Buzz”. By using this form of social media, we are reaching, more people 
than before and promoting our town events and activities. 

 
The Chamber will once again be sponsoring the Main Street Market September 8th from 8 am to 11 

am. All vendor spots are free and will be first come first served. We will have a booth set up and 
continue to sell Raffle tickets for the Golden Boy rifle.  Give us a call or contact Kellie on our 

Facebook page. 
 

COUNTRY MUSIC SHOW AT THE PALACE THEATER-SEPTEMBER 8th, AT 7:30 PM 
 

The Kirbyville Lions Club collects used eyeglasses to help people who cannot afford glasses. This 
is a very good program and you can help by contacting the Lions Club or drop off your donation 

here at the Chamber office.  They also contribute regularly to the Eye Bank. 
 

CORECTION: Due to miscommunication, The Banner quoted the wrong number of total members 
in the Chamber of Commerce.  That number is 77 with 17 new members since April. The editor, 

Amanda Gates, is doing a great job and we appreciate all she and the Banner do for the Chamber. 
Newest members for August are The Heritage Society, Stacy’s Southern Sass Salon, and Strides 

and Fitness Studio. Thank you for your joining the Chamber. 
 

October is Fall Festival time and the Chamber is teaming up with The Heritage Society to make 
this year’s festival a huge success. We will have a booth and we encourage our members to sign 

up for a booth spot.  Together we can provide a nice festival time to our young and young at heart; 
and help keep festival dollars here in our town.  

 
The Chamber has been very busy and has a lot more plans coming in for November. 

 
The next board meeting will be September 11, at 5:30 pm, all members are welcome to join us.  

All board meetings are held at the new community house behind the Library. You can contact us at 
409-423-5827 Tuesdays and Thursdays or on the Kirbyville chamber Facebook Page. 
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